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Chiming in…
Well Done Good and Faithful Servants, well done!

In the past few months, members and friends have taken on some big and little projects. The elevator has been repaired, and the balcony has been cleared and spruced up. The Vestry closet and the Chancel closet have been reorganized and insulated. We have a new TV in the Conference Room, new tables and chairs, and new bulletin boards with posted minutes. Our thanks to Peter Derbyshire and his team who have been working so hard these past few weeks. Because of the minimal smoke damage to our kitchen from an averted fire, an eager group will be working on a way to upgrade the kitchen. It has become a blessing from what could have been a huge tragedy. I will be forever grateful that Rachel came in to clean that day even though she was thinking of staying home from illness. God continues to watch over us! 


Everywhere you look, you can see the energy as people are gathering to work together on all of these betterment projects and ministries. On February 15th, we will travel across the street to join in worship with St. Andrews. I am looking forward to that experience. I am hoping you will join me and the choir as we worship with our brothers and sisters.


On the Sunday before that, February 8th, we will gather to remember this past year and give thanks once again. We will hear reports, make decisions about the future, and thank all those who have been serving here, some for many years. One of those people we will be thanking on that day will be Wendy Merriman. Wendy has been serving in this church in different ways for many years. There are too many to list? She has served in Religious Education, as Parish Nurse, and Commissioned minister serving in visitation and care. She has also been at the forefront of many of our successful ministries such as the Shawl Ministry, the Health and Wellness programs, the Peace Vigil, the CPR classes, and the Healing Services just to name a few. You have known Wendy to be of service in so many ways.


On Sunday, February 8th, I hope you will join me in worship as we hear from Wendy in the pulpit one more time and properly thank her as she retires from her leadership roles here, so that she can begin a new chapter in her life. We will pray for her new opportunities for exploring different horizons ahead of her. 


Well done, Wendy Merriman, well done.


Following the service, we will gather to thank other great servants of this church. In my short time here, I have truly been impressed with the large numbers of folk who donate time, talent, and treasure to this church. As some step away, I pray there will be others ready to step in. That is how the church will continue to thrive.  Well done good and faithful servants. Well, done indeed!

                                                                                                                         Rev. Sue
~IMPORTANT~
If you have a pastoral emergency, and cannot reach Rev. Sue through the office, you may call her at 781-724-9831, or call Deacon Debbie Kelchner at 401-524-2007.
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WEATHER ALERT! In case of emergency, decisions about holding church services due to bad weather will be made by the pastor or leadership. Check your local radio station or Channel 10 for cancellations which will be posted no later than Sunday at 7 am. You can also check our website www.ucclcri.org or call the church office and press 6 for messages. If you see on Sunday morning that the weather is bad and church has not been cancelled, please use common sense.  We do not want anyone taking risks to attend church.  If we lose power, we cannot hold church services.

BOARD AND 

COMMITTEE NEWS

For more information on any of the following committees, please contact the church office at

635-8472 or email Dawn at dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com
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Tara Bradley, Deacon
The Board of Deacons is looking forward to two special church services in February. On Sunday, February 8, the congregation will honor Wendy Merriman, who is retiring as Parish Nurse this year. Wendy will deliver the sermon that day. We encourage everyone to come and celebrate Wendy, and her work and commitment to the church over the last many years. The Annual Meeting will also take place on February 8. The following Sunday, on February 15, the congregation is invited to participate in an ecumenical service with our Episcopal neighbor on Willow Avenue, St. Andrew’s by-the-Sea. This is an annual event much enjoyed by our two faith communities. It was celebrated at the UCC last year. Rev. Sue and the Deacons are working with Rev. Peter Tierney of St. Andrew’s on plans for a very special service. Come and enjoy a morning of prayer, music, and fellowship with other friends and citizens of Little Compton, Tiverton, Westport, and beyond.

The Deacons welcome the help of Karen Carneal, who’ll be lending a hand as Service Coordinator on Sundays during the winter. Many thanks to Karen and the rest of the Service Coordinator team—Janet Lofsky and Heather Helger—who work hard behind-the-scenes to make the church spaces look so tidy and beautiful each week.

SAVE THE DATES
Feb. 8th – Wendy Merriman will be our guest preacher.

Feb. 8th – Annual Meeting

Feb. 15th – Ecumenical Service at St. Andrews

Bells are ringing…
Baptisms
A warm welcome from our church family to:

Julianna Rose Cavanagh
Daughter of Sean & Stephanie

Cavanagh.  Baptized on 
January 11, 2015.

Lauren Makayla Flowers
Daughter of Stephen & Nadine Flowers.  Baptized on 
January 25, 2015.
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Ted Merriman, Chair
January is the time of the year when the Trustees are busy wrapping up the past year while, at the same time, planning for the next. The agenda for the Annual Meeting on February 8th is generally complete. The Annual Report is being assembled which means that there are lots of e-mails going around to Committee heads urging them to get the reports completed (this should serve as another reminder). If you are interested in seeing what many of the committees have been discussing, please take some time to review copies of the minutes which are posted in the church vestry. The minutes of the last several Quarterly Meetings are also posted.
One safety update to mention is that meetings continue with several contractors in order to get a project scope and baseline costs estimates for a fire sprinkler system for the church building. Rest assured that this work was well underway before the recent fire in the kitchen. The importance for such a system was simply raised to a whole new level of urgency!
We hope to have a plethora of information available for presentation and discussion at an upcoming Quarterly Meeting. 
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Peter Derbyshire, Chair
A project that has been talked about for at least the last 10 years has finally gotten under way! Cleaning and organizing the storage room behind the pulpit.  Russ Sisson and crew emptied the space, insulated the ceiling and applied plywood to the walls. A high shelf was added as well as access holes cut into the sanctuary wall to allow access to the space below the pulpit. Wiring was put in for heating if necessary. The entrance door has been enlarged to make it easier to bring the stage in and out. A wardrobe for our pastor is planned for the space also. Not only did this project make the space more functional, it will help reduce the heating bills.
Many thanks go to Heather Helger, Janet Lofsky and Karen Carneal for separating the wheat from the chafe as everything was moved back in.
On January 9th, our cleaner, Rachel Brodeur, entered the church and smelled smoke. She quickly called 911 and then called me. When I arrived, the LC Fire Department had already cut the island out to get access to the electric toe kick heater that was the source of the smoke. It was a lucky thing that Rachel entered when she did as the heater was near the ignition point! (The kitchen has heat, not smoke detectors so no alarm was triggered). Lamplighter Electric came by to assure us that all was safe as we had to cut power to a large part of the building. (As a precaution, Lamplighter will be checking all our electric resistance heaters to prevent a similar situation from developing elsewhere).

As you may suspect, this has presented us with the opportunity to remodel our old and worn kitchen. Christine Merriman, Edie Forrester and Sue Talbot have stepped up to the plate to design a new kitchen for us. They have all been involved in the Hospitality Committee over the years and know our needs. We are also working with the Fire Marshall to bring the space into compliance with the Fire Code. As soon as the plans are ready, we will share them with you as well as the estimated cost. 
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Bob Hartnett, Chair
As we begin the new year, Finance would like to remind everyone just how important their financial support is to our Church. Without it we would not have been able to do some of the unexpected repairs that we were faced with in 2014. Thank you! 2015 should prove to have its own challenges as well. If you have not pledged already it is not too late, so please call the office today. 
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Wendy Merriman
It is important to rotate Chair of this committee.  After years as its Chair and wonderful experiences, Pam Church has been chosen as our new Chair of H&W and will take over in March.
Health & Wellness
Committee Members:
Bereavement - Judith Anderson
Shawl Ministry - Pam Church
Library Cart - Karen Corrigan
Community Outreach - Susan Chase

Nutrition - Ministry
Other Health Concerns - Wendy Merriman
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              THE LIBRARY CART
             Karen Corrigan
                    The Health and Wellness Committee is responsible for our wonderful library cart located in the church vestry.  At present we are in the planning stages of a new book shelf and sprucing up the area.  Where is that?  Where the piano was located. Please check out, literally check out our books.  The books are on a wide range of topics and interests and are available for borrowing.  Just sign out the book on the clipboard.  We are in the process of a new sign-out system coming soon.  In the meantime, check it out.  Donations and suggestions are always welcome, just see one of the H & W Committee Members.  Happy Reading!
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Peter Fallon & Steve Walker
Co-Chairs
We are planning a piano recital by our own, Michael Bahmann, to be held in early summer so we can include our summer friends.  Stay tuned for more info.
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Paul Suttell, Chair

Shirley Hardison, Clerk
Cam Church, Chaplain
The Search Committee continues to meet weekly to review the ministerial profiles that have been submitted. The Committee is beginning a very important phase of its work – interviews with candidates who seem to possess the ‘gifts and talents’ our congregation seeks in a new pastor. Thanks to the new web-based video system and monitor that have been installed in the conference room in the church office building, initial interviews can be held with candidates who reside in locations too distant to make an initial in-person interview possible. The committee can conduct an interview through the new “iMeet” system which allows the candidate and the entire committee to view each other and speak in real time. Initial interviews with candidates who are located nearby are being scheduled as in-person interviews. Even though initial interviews are under way, the committee continues to receive ministerial profiles and inquiries. 
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Heather Helger

Director of Children & Youth
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                     S.S. Faithful
                         It is hard to believe
                         we have started up
                         the second half of this Sunday School year, time seems to fly by year after year and themes, stories and special services seemed to all blend together. It gets harder and harder every year to write the Annual Report. Every year though, as I search back through my calendar book and the files on my computer to remember the details of the year more clearly, I am always proud of the S.S. Faithful program. I encourage all my Sunday School families to attend the upcoming Annual Meeting on Feb. 8th and to read through the RE and other numerous reports.  It is amazing what you can learn and perhaps you will realize that you may want to squeeze into your busy schedule some other way to be involved in the church, in addition to Sunday School.

To review last month; our January rotation topic was based on the miracle story of Jesus Calming the Storm.  Workshops included: 
· COOKING:  Children created a food version of a storm in a jar – pudding. When the pudding was calm (set), they created a boat to float in it. Children were also led through a guided meditation of being on the boat in a storm and discussed following Jesus and ways to call on Jesus for help.  

· DRAMATIC PLAY: Children re-enacted the story with sound effects, participated in a movement activity on how fear builds up inside us and causes us to panic, and participated in a variety of games all of which helped them to enter the Bible story in a fun, exciting and a more meaningful way.  

· SCIENCE: Through science experiments children discovered more about storms on the Sea of Galilee, storms in their own lives and how trusting in the Eternal Love of God and Jesus can calm our fears and personal storms.  

Upcoming in Feb.; Please mark your calendar for an early evening Shrove Tuesday event on Feb. 17th.  (Please note this is school vacation week). This will be a fundraiser dinner for the Youth Group Synod trip.  We will be serving pancakes (with topping bar), sausage, fruit, juice, milk, coffee, and king cake.
Suggested donation: $6/person, 

$15/family of 3 or $20/family of 4+, children 3 & under free.  Please sign-up.
Youth Group
January had the Youth Group gearing up for what is always a very busy winter.  During our first meeting of the month, we discussed making a spiritually based New Year’s Resolution and reviewed the numerous upcoming events including: 

· a Lazer Gate field trip on
Jan. 25th
· Super Bowl Grinder Fundraiser & Sandwich Making Sunday morning
Feb. 1st, 8-9am at Amicable UCC, 

· Fundraising for and participation in the Homeless Awareness Sleep-out Sat., Feb. 7th – Sun., Feb. 8th to benefit Crossroads RI, also at Amicable UCC 

· Shrove Tuesday Pancake Fundraiser to raise money for the Youth Synod Trip to Cleveland, OH in June.  Applications to sign up for this went home and are to be returned immediately. Free bus seating is limited and is being offered on a first come, first serve basis.  Any youth, ages 13-18 interested, should please be in touch with Heather ASAP, thanks. 

Confirmation
The Confirmation class had a lesson on God in January.  They drew pictures of what they think God looks like and discussed what they drew.  Other activities focused on the various names for and attributes of God.  Rev. Sue presented an abbreviated version of how what we believe about God has changed over time and how changes in views and beliefs have contributed to the many different Christian churches and accompanying beliefs present today.
A class has been added for 
Feb. 1st and will cover the topic of prayer. Plans are being finalized for a visit to a synagogue or mosque at the end of Feb. 
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MUSIC FROM THE YEAR
THE CHICKERING CONCERT GRAND WAS BUILT

" BRAHMS, RACHMANINOFF, ALBENIZ, ARENSKY
~ MICHAEL BAHMANN, PIANO
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 8™, 2015 AT 4PM

POLISH BAROQUE

- WORKS BY MIELCZEWSK], ALBERT CAPRICORNUS, MER ULA

MARGARET ZIEMNICKA ~ BAROQUE VIOLIN
JUDSON GRIFFIN ~ BAROQUE VIOLIN
MARCY BRENNER ~ VIOLA DA GAMBA
MICHAEL BAHMANN ~ HARPSICHORD

SUNDAY, MARCH 29™ 2015 AT 4PM

THE BEST OF THE REST

NO MOZART THIS TIME

CHAMBER MUSIC BY HUMMEL, PLEYEL, SCHOBERT ET AL.

| SARAH DARLING ~ VIOLIN
REINMAR_ SEIDLER. ~ VIOLONCELLO
MICHAEL BAHMANN ~ FORTEPIANO

SUNDAY, APRIL 26™, 2015 AT 4PM

ALL CONCERTS AT THE
UNITED CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH
LITTLE COMPTON, R

SUGGESTED DONATION $ 20
FOLLOWED BY RECEPTION




Please feel free to fill out a yellow KEEP IN TOUCH card (KIT) [which can be found in the pews] if you need to update your information with us.

If you are having trouble viewing the newsletter on your computer, you can always pick up a copy at church on Sunday or at the church office during office hours, or you can contact Dawn (635-8472) to be added to the mailing list.
IMPORTANT
:  Please inform the church office if you know of anyone who may be in the hospital or if any member or friend has passed away.  Also, please let us know if you know of any members who are planning to relocate.

                     Worship Service

                            on DVD

For a short time, we recorded our Worship services on video.  The cost of a DVD is $5.  If you would like a copy, please call the Church Office (635-8472).  As always, we have the sermon recorded on CD.  The cost for a CD is $3.  Moving forward, we will continue to record sermons on CD.

CHURCH DIRECTORY
Our first draft of the phone book directory is now available.

Come to the Ladies’ Parlor after Worship service and have your picture taken for our new directory.  If you prefer not to have one taken, you can send one in!
You still have time to get in the final draft.  Just fill out a blue card (in the pew) and drop it in the offertory basket or drop it off at the church office.  The final draft will be ready by March 1st.  
                           DO YOU HAVE
                              A FEW

                       MINUTES FOR

                            PRAYER?

Our next time together will be on SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH in the Parish House Conference Room from 11:30am – 1:00pm.

on the following dates:

Scheduled Classes

       Sunday, March 8th 

       Sunday, April 19th 

       Sunday, May 17th 
We hope to see you at our next gathering!  All are welcome!


(Committee News
(More news and fun
(Blasts from the Past

(Children’s Page
Our deadline for the
February newsletter is

Tuesday, February 17th
                    Christian Ways
                   to Reduce Stress
An Angel says, “Never borrow from the future.  If you worry about what may happen tomorrow and it doesn’t happen, you have worried in vain.  Even if it does happen, you have to worry twice.”
1.  Pray

2. Go to bed on time.

3. Get up on time so you can start the day unrushed.

4. Say “No” to projects that won’t fit into your time schedule, or that will compromise your mental health.

5. Delegate tasks to capable others.

6. Simplify and un-clutter your life.
7. Less is more. (Although one is often not enough, two are often too many.)

8. Allow extra time to do things and to get to places.

9. Pace yourself.  Spread out big changes and difficult projects over time; don’t lump the hard things all together.

10. Take one day at a time.

11. Separate worries from concerns.  If a situation is a concern, find out what God would have you do and let go of the anxiety.  If you can’t do anything about a situation, forget it!

12. Live within your budget; don’t use credit cards for ordinary purchases.

13. Have backups; an extra car key in your wallet, an extra house key buried in the garden, extra stamps, etc.

14. K.M.S. (Keep Mouth Shut). This single piece of advice can prevent an enormous amount of trouble.

15. Do something for the “kid” in you everyday.

16. Carry a Bible with you to read while waiting in line.

17. Get enough rest.

18. Eat right.

19. Get organized so everything has its place.

20. Listen to a tape while driving that can help improve your quality of life.
21. Write down thoughts and inspirations.

22. Every day, find time to be alone.

23. Having problems? Talk to God on the spot.  Try to nip small problems in the bud.  Don’t wait until it’s time to go to bed to try and pray.

24. Make friends with Godly people.

25. Keep a folder of favorite scriptures on hand.

26. Remember that the shortest bridge between despair and hope is often a good “Thank you Jesus.”

27. Laugh.

28. Laugh some more!

29. Take your work seriously, but not yourself at all.

30. Develop a forgiving attitude (most people are doing the best they can).

31. Be kind to unkind people (they probably need it the most).

32. Sit on your ego.

33. Talk less; listen more.

34. Slow down.

35. Remind yourself that you are not the general manager of the universe.

36. Every night before bed, think of one thing you’re grateful for that you’ve never been grateful for before.
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How many of the following can you answer?  (Answers in next month’s newsletter).

1. What prophet talked about kissing calves?  
2. Who met Moses in the wilderness and kissed him?  
3. Who kissed his brothers in a tearful family reunion?  


                     Did you know?

February is the most misspelled of all the months.

Around 36 million heart shaped boxes of chocolate will be given as gifts on Valentine’s Day.
Every day, your heart beats about 100,000 times, sending 2,000 gallons of blood surging through your body.

Punxsutawney Phil normally lives in a nice climate controlled home in the local library throughout most of the year. He is moved up to Gobbler's Knob on February 2nd, where he makes his annual weather prediction. Phil was named after King Phillip.
Shrove Tuesday is also known as Pancake Day.
In 1889, Aunt Jemima pancake flour became the first ready-mix food to be sold commercially.

Eyes are to the soul

what words are to the mind


                       Sweetheart
                       Palmiers
Ingredients:

1 egg

1 tbsp. water

6 tbsp. red decorating sugar

1 pkg. (17.3 ounces) Pepperidge Farm® Puff Pastry Sheets, thawed
Directions:

   Beat the egg and water in a small bowl with a fork.

Sprinkle 2 tablespoons sugar on the work surface.  Unfold 1 pastry sheet on the work surface.  Brush the pastry sheet with the egg mixture and sprinkle with 1 tablespoon sugar.  Roll up 2 opposite short sides towards the center, leaving a ½-inch space in the center. Fold the pastry in half, placing one roll on top of the other.  The 2 rolls on one side form the top of the “heart”.  Pinch the center along the length of the opposite side to form the point of the “heart”.  Wrap the roll in plastic wrap and refrigerate for 30 minutes.  Repeat with the remaining pastry sheet.

Heat the oven to 400 deg. F.  Cut each roll into 18 (about ½-inch) slices.  Place pastries, cut-side down, onto 2 baking sheets.

Bake for 15 minutes or until the pastries are golden brown.  Remove the pastries from the baking sheets and let cool on wire racks for 10 minutes.
PREP TIME: 15 min.               BAKE TIME: 15 min.
COOL TIME:  10 min.             SERVINGS: 18
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Save the Date:  Annual Meeting, Sunday, February 8th
UNITED CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH STAFF

Tele:  401-635-8472          Fax:  401-635-8473

Website:  www.ucclcri.org

             Interim Senior Minister – Rev. Susan O. Remick
revsue@ucc.necoxmail.com

             Church Secretary – Dawn Ross
dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com
             Church Bookkeeper – Maureen Cook
bookkeeper@ucc.necoxmail.com

             Director of Children & Youth – Heather Helger
ssfaithful@ucc.necoxmail.com

             Music Director – Michael Bahmann

             Junior Choir Director – Stephanie Derbyshire
vtderby1@cox.net

             Service Coordinators – Janet Lofsky
janetlofsky@aol.com
                                                      Karen Carneal
Kcarneal7@cox.net
FEBRUARY 2015

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	1
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Communion Sunday
10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
	2
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	3
[image: image5.png]



7:00 PM Adult Choir
	4
	5
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
7:00 PM Religious Ed
	6
	7
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T-LC Homeless Awareness Sleepout

	8
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Guest Preacher, Wendy Merriman
T-LC Homeless Awareness Sleepout
10:00 AM Worship Service
	9
	10
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	11
	12
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
6:00 PM Deacons Meeting
	13
	14
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	15
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Ecumenical Service with St. Andrews
NO SUNDAY SCHOOL
10:00 AM Worship Service

	16
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	17
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6:30 PM Finance Meeting
7:00 PM Adult Choir
	18
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6:30 pm ECP Prayer group
	19
No Junior Choir rehearsals today
	20
	21

	22
10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
	23
	24
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	25
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6:30 PM Trustees Meeting
	26
3:00 PM Junior Choir
	27
	28
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8:00 AM Men's Breakfast Group


MARCH 2015
	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	1
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Communion
10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
11:20 AM Confirmation Class Mini-Retreat
	2
	3
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11:30 AM Staff Meeting
7:00 PM Adult Choir
	4
	5
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
7:00 PM Religious Ed
	6
	7

	8
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10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
11:30 AM "ECP" Prayer Group
	9
	10
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	11
	12
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3:00 PM Junior Choir
6:00 PM Deacons' Meeting
	13
	14

	15
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Family Ice Skating Event ??

10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Baptism "Haverland"
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
11:20 AM Confirmation Class
	16
	17
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10:00 AM Visiting Committee
6:30 PM Finance Committee
7:00 PM Adult Choir
	18
	19
3:00 PM Junior Choir
6:30 PM Fair Committee
	20
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	21

	22
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YOUTH SUNDAY
10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
	23
	24
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	25
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6:30 PM Trustees' Meeting
	26
3:00 PM Junior Choir
	27
	28
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8:00 AM Men's Breakfast Group

	29
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10:00 AM Worship Service
11:15 AM Shawl Ministry
4:00 PM Musica Maris
	30
	31
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7:00 PM Adult Choir
	1
	2
	3
	4
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United Congregational Church


The Commons


P.O. Box 506


Little Compton, RI 02837


Telephone 401-635-8472


Fax 401-635-8473


Office Hours:


Tues – Fri, 9 AM – 3 PM





Worship Service:


Sundays at 10 AM





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com" �dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com�


Web Site: UCCLCRI.org
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